





At no charge, you can also have these credit burcaus place a “fraud alert’ on your file that alerts creditors to take
additional steps to verify your identity prior to granting credit in your name. Note, however, that because it tells
creditors to follow certain procedures to protect you, it may also delay your ability to obtain credit while the
agency verifies your identity. As soon as one credit bureau confirms your fraud alert, the others are notified to
place fraud alerts on your file. Should you wish to place a fraud alert, or should you have any questions regarding
your credit report, please contact any one of the agencies listed below.

Equifax Experian TransUnion
P.O. Box 105069 P.0O. Box 2002 P.O. Box 2000
Atlanta, GA 30348 Allen, TX 75013 Chester, PA 19022-2000
800-525-6285 888-397-3742 800-680-7289

You can also further educate yourself regarding identity theft, and the steps you can take to protect yourself, by
contacting your state Attomey General or the Federal Trade Commission. The Federal Trade Commission also
encourages those who discover that their information has been misused to file a complaint with them. The
Federal Trade Commission can be reached at: 600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20580,
www.fic gov/idtheft, 1-877-ID-THEFT (1-877-438-4338); TTY: 1-866-653-4261. Instances of known or
suspected identity theft should be reported to law enforcement, your Attomey General, and the FTC. You can also
further educate yourself about placing a fraud alert or security freeze on your credit file by contacting the FTC or
your state’s Attormey General, For North Carolina residents, the Attomey General can be contacted at 9001 Mail
Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-9001, (919) 716-6400, www.ncdoj.gov. For Maryland residents, the Attorey
General can be contacted at 200 St. Paul Place, 16th Floor, Baltimore, MD 21202, (888) 743-0023,
www.0ag.state.md.us.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience or concem this may have caused. We want to assure you that we
are taking appropriate actions to protect the privacy and security of your information, including identifying any
additional safeguards to help prevent a similar incident from occurring in the future. We’ve established a
confidential inquiry line, staffed with professionals trained in identity and credit protection and restoration, and
familiar with this incident and the contents of this letter. This confidential inquiry line is available Monday
through Friday, 9:00 am. to 7:00 p.m. E.S.T. at 877-216-3862. (Closed on U.S. obscrved holidays). Please use
this reference number when calling: 9750061115.

Sincerely,

Alex Moral
Senior Vice President, Trustmark Voluntary Benefit Solutions

0123456

NES
1
:

B0932-L01





